
Ohio Department of Job and Family Services 

NOTICE OF DENIAL OF YOUR APPLICATION FOR PREVENTION, 

RETENTION AND CONTINGENCY BENEFITS 

 

 

 
Name Case Name 

Street Address Case Number 

City, State and Zip Code County Agency Mailing Date 

 

Due to a lack of available funding, we have temporarily suspended our county’s 

Prevention, Retention and Contingency (PRC) Program.  Because of that change, we are 

denying your application dated    . 

 

We have authority under Chapter 5108 of the Ohio Revised Code to revise the PRC 

Program in response to available funding. 

 

There is no right to a state hearing or county conference or continuing benefits concerning 

this change because the change cannot be misapplied to your case, since these services are 

not available for everyone because of the change. 

 

If you do not understand this proposed action or want to talk to your caseworker about it, 

you may call:  

 
Caseworker Name Phone Number 
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